
Splash Days Are 
Scheduled Every 

WEDNESDAY!
• We expect all students to come dressed in swimsuit on Wednesday 

so they can go to Splash Play as soon as their group is scheduled.   

• Children are encouraged to wear shoes that can get wet in the 
morning but they must bring sneakers and socks to change into 
when Splash Play is over.   

• Your child will NOT participate if they are dropped off late. If your 
child’s group has already went, they will not be allowed to 
participate with older students. The first group starts Splash Play at 
8:30am.

• We have the weather bug lightening alert system to keep our 
students safe at all times.  Even if it looks like it might rain, please 
dress your child for Splash Play as it is easier if weather does 
permit for the fun outdoor activities.  

• Please send a towel clearly labeled with your child’s name.  Put 
your child’s clothes in a plastic bag they can use to carry their wet 
swimsuit and towel back home in on Wednesday afternoon.  

• Girls are allowed to wear two piece swimsuits as long as they wear 
a shirt over it.  Boys are also required to wear a shirt that can get 
wet while they are participating in Splash Play and have an 
additional dry shirt to change into after Splash Play.   


